
What is a CMS Informal Review? 

Eligible professionals (EPs) who submitted data for PQRS may request an informal 
review of their PQRS reporting performance.  In particular, if they did not earn the PQRS 
incentive payment and they believe they should have, or if they believe the payment 
amount was incorrect, they may be eligible for informal reviews.  Informal review 
requests for 2013 will be accepted from January 1, 2015 through February 28, 2015.  

CMS has a helpful fact sheet  explaining how to request an informal review.  Gina 
Gjorvad at the AAN is available to provide additional guidance – her email address is 
ggjorvad@aan.com 

 

http://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Quality-Initiatives-Patient-Assessment-Instruments/PQRS/Downloads/2013-PQRS-Incentive-Eligibility-and-New-2015-Negative-Payment-Adjustment-Informal-Review-Made-Simple.pdf
mailto:ggjorvad@aan.com

